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Joint LAAP and MPP response the FCA’s PS24/6: Primary Markets 

Effectiveness Review: Feedback to CP23/31 and final UK Listing 

Rules 

 

In response to the publication of the FCA’s PS24/6: Primary Markets 
Effectiveness Review: Feedback to CP23/31 and final UK Listing Rules;  

 
Mandy Gradden, Chair of the Listing Authority Advisory Panel and Clare 
Woodman, Chair of the Markets Practitioner Panel, said: 

 

“Today marks a pivotal step towards a brighter financial future for 
our capital markets. The FCA’s reforms to the listing rules 

prioritise clarity and accountability, and help create a fairer, more 
competitive landscape for companies and investors to thrive.  

“It has been great to see the FCA acting at significant pace 
throughout the development of the new rules while engaging with 

such a wide range of voices." 
 


